
Future President Featured in Louisiana Weekly

Future Dillard University President Dr. Walter Kimbrough is featured in the Louisiana Weekly.

  

Read more  about Dr. Kimbrough's plans for the university here...
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http://www.louisianaweekly.com/dillard%E2%80%99s-young-new-president/?utm_source=rss&amp;utm_medium=rss&amp;utm_campaign=dillard%25e2%2580%2599s-young-new-president
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